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ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

St. Charles Borromeo
Catholic School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian

community.
Providing a quality education.

Participating in Catholic
worship through instruction,

example and environment.
Serving those in need.

November 8, 2024
IMPORTANT DATES

Sat.    11/09 St. Charles PTO Craft Show
Mon.  11/11 Charity Day to benefit food pantry
Mon.  11/11 Pizza Lunch
Mon.  11/11 Art Club - Group B 2:15-4pm
Wed.  11/13 MASS 10 am at Mission Point
Wed.  11/13 Interact after school activity
Fri.     11/15 All School MASS 8am
Fri.     11/15 Pasta Lunch
Mon.  11/18 Bonus Charity Day
Mon.  11/18 Pizza Lunch
Mon.  11/18 Art Club - Group C 2:15-4pm
Tue.   11/19 Interact - 7am
Wed.  11/20 MASS 9am grades 5 - 8
Wed.  11/20 Little Flowers 2:15 - 4pm
Wed.  11/20 Blue Knights 2:15 - 4pm
Thu.   11/21 Picture make up day
Thu.   11/21 Thanksgiving Luncheon 11am
Fri.     11/22 All School MASS 8am
Fri.     11/22 Pasta Lunch

We are collecting non-perishable food
items for the Ecumenical Food Pantry

Thanksgiving Luncheon
Mark your calendar:  The PTO is

making plans for our annual
Thanksgiving Luncheon on

November 21st.  Please RSVP to:
stcharlespto@saintscjm.com. The

cost is $8 per adult. Children eat
free. Money must be sent in to the

school office by Wednesday,
November 13th. Checks may be
made out to St Charles School. 

Canned Vegetables
 Canned Tomatoes     

Canned Fruit
Cereal

Oat Meal
Syrup

Boxed Pasta

Hamburger Helper
Pork & Beans

Assorted canned Bean
Spaghetti Sauce

Canned Soups
Mac & Cheese boxed

Canned Meat

Tuna Fish
Peanut Butter

Jelly
Toilet Paper

Monday is Charity Day!

mailto:stcharlespto@saintscjm.com


502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
school@saintscjm.com

Hello families!

We've had an incredible week of learning and growth at St.
Charles, here are some updates for you.

Interact helped us welcome students to school on Fist Bump
Tuesday. 

Father Jim is back from vacation. We had the joy of coming
together as a school family again to celebrate Mass. It was a
beautiful reminder of the strength and unity of our faith
community.

Art Club is rolling along and the excitement is contagious. A
big shout out to Kristen Lower for volunteering her time and
talents with our young artists. Her dedication to our
students' artistic development is greatly appreciated!

We are having a bonus Charity Day on November 18th. More
details will be coming soon, so keep an eye out for further
announcements.

God bless you all,

Mrs. Saladin

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Parents, we can still use helpers for Pizza Mondays and Pasta Fridays! You must complete an
online training and submit to a background check.

Signupgenius for lunchroom helpers

Check out the school calendar for up-to-date information on St. Charles School happenings.

We have Wesco popcorn buckets left.  $15 per bucket.
 They make great gifts!

Eat Popcorn - Support our School!

Here is the PTO November newsletter!
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